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Subject Bills Committee on Companies (Amendment) Bill 2010 and
Business Registration (Amendment) Bill 2010

| write on behalf of the Taxation Institute of Hong Kong. 1 refer to a letter dated 31
March 2010 addressed to our president, Bernard Wu.

We agree with the approach proposed by the Government regarding clause 14 — 20
of the Companies (Amendment) Bill 2010.

With kind regards,

Kenneth Leung
Chariman, Taxation Policy Committee

The Taxation Institute of Hong ong



